Hill Reference Library.

Edw. D. Neill was writing Hill concerning
the establishment of a reference library as
early as 1887, See Hill's proposition re
library to Neill, who at this time was libra-
rian of Macalester College. (J.J.Hill letter-
press copy 4/24/1888 - 7/19/1888, page 445.
Also see letter from Edw. D. Neill to Hill,
July 30, 1888 where he specifically refers to
"Hill Reference Library."
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